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ADDENDUM No. 2 
 

ITB No. 4657 
 

West Gallup Park Path Resurfacing 
 

Bids Due: March 2, 2021 at 10:00 A.M. (Local Time) 
 
The information contained herein shall take precedence over the original documents and all 
previous addenda (if any) and is appended thereto. This Addendum includes one (1) page. 
 
Bidder is to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 2, including all attachments (if any) 
in its Bid by so indicating on page ITB-1 of the Invitation to Bid Form. Bids submitted 
without acknowledgment of receipt of this addendum may be considered nonconforming. 
 
The following forms provided within the ITB document must be included in submitted 
bids: 
 

• City of Ann Arbor Prevailing Wage Declaration of Compliance 
• City of Ann Arbor Living Wage Ordinance Declaration of Compliance 
• Vendor Conflict of Interest Disclosure Form 
• City of Ann Arbor Non-Discrimination Ordinance Declaration of Compliance 

 
Bids that fail to provide these forms listed above upon bid opening will be rejected as non-
responsive and will not be considered for award. 
 

I. CORRECTIONS/ADDITIONS/DELETIONS 
Changes to the Bid document which are outlined below are referenced to a page or Section in 
which they appear conspicuously. The Bidder is to take note in its review of the documents and 
include these changes as they may affect work or details in other areas not specifically 
referenced here. 

 
Section/Page(s) Change 
 
NP-1   As provided in Addendum 1 for ITB No. 4657:  

Tuesday, February 19, 2021, 1:00 p.m. at Gallup Park. Meeting to occur  
in the parking lot south of the vehicle bridge. 
 

 As updated herein: 
The pre-bid meeting for ITB No. 4657 has been CANCELLED. Submit 
project questions by Monday, February 22nd at 5:00 p.m.  
 

Comment: This change was made due to forecasted hazardous weather conditions. No Pre-Bid 
meeting will take place for ITB No. 4657.  Bidders are encouraged to note the bridge weight limit 
of the access bridge provided on the Site Improvement Plan in Appendix-1. Also, on the Site 
Improvement Plan in Appendix-1 tree stumps are called out to be removed. These trees are being 
removed the week of 2/15. The existing trees, before removal, can be seen on the Stationing 
Notes sheets also located in Appendix-1. 
 
Bidders are responsible for any conclusions that they may draw from the information contained in 
the Addendum. 


